Minutes Tuesday May 15th 5:00 pm

The Selectboard met as duly warned on May 15, 2018 to inspect and walk the following town roads that are to be discontinued:

Town Highway 55 – no landowners were present

Town Highway 57 – Note landowner Leonard Spencer was present

Both roads were visually inspected and walked.

The Road Commissioner Karen Deasy, and the following board members were present for the inspection. Michael Hogan Chair, Jack Daniels and Fred Ducharme. The public hearing to discuss the discontinuance and receive testimony is May 22 at 6:00 pm

Respectfully Submitted

Road Commissioner Karen Deasy